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\ v_1 )J Address Reply to: Post Offc Box 767
,

One Frst NTSonal Plaza C".icago, Illinois" , ,*'
**

Ns Chicago, Illinois 60690 0767

May 2, 1988

Mr. A. Bert Davis
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Region III
199 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: Quad Cities Station Units 1 and 2
Supplemental Response to Inspection
Report Nos. 50-254/87028 and 50-265/87028
NRC Docket Nos. 50-254 and 50-265

References (a): Letter from J.J. Harrison to Cordell Reed
dated March 18, 1988.

(b): Letter from N.P. Smith to A.B. Davis
dated April 21, 1988.

Dear Mr. Davis:

Reference (a) transmitted the results of a special safety inspection
conducted by Mr. J.A. Gavula, of your office, from September 19, 1997 through
March 4, 1988, of activities at Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and
2. Reference (b) provided our response to the inspection report.

The purpose of this letter is to provide clarification regarding the
corrective actions taken and results achieved pertaining to item of Violation
la (drywell structural steel connections). In Reference (b), comonwealth
indicated (in the corrective actions taken and results achieved portion of our ,

response to the Notice of Violation), that the drywell structural steel beam
connections for Quad Cities Unit 1 and a sample of the Unit 2 connections had
been inspected and evaluated. As a result of this review, thirteen (13) Unit I
connections and beams were identified which required repairs in order to
satisfy the FSAR requirements. These repairs were completed during the Fall
1987 Quad cities Unit 1 refueling outage. The remaining Quad Cities Unit 2
drywell structural steel connections will be inspected and evaluated in the
ongoing Spring 1988 refueling outage. If repairs are required, they will be
made during this outage to bring the connections within the FSAR limits.
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A.B. Davis -2- May 2, 1988'

Full compliance (based on the information presented in the inspection
report) has been achieved for Item la. for Quad Cities Unit 1. Full compliance
will be achieved on Quad Cities Unit 2 upon completion of the Spring 1988
refueling outage during which time any repairs which may be required will be

'made to bring the connections within the FSAR limits. These repairs will be
made prior to returning the unit to service.

Please direct any questions you may have regarding this matter to
this office.

Ver ly ,
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I. M. Johnson
Nuclear Licensing Admini trator
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cc: Quad Cities Resident Inspector
T. Ross - NRR
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